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October 10, 2024 

 

 
Dear friends, 

 
 
 
 
 

 
YOU ARE INVITED! 

We broke ground for your new Fire and EMS station on July 30, 2020 and occupied this facility with 
prayer and the raising of the American Flag on Friday, January 5, 2024 at 1932 hours (7:32PM). Since 
that time, we've been moving all our operations, furnishings, and equipment to the new building and are 
now ready to celebrate with you. 

Therefore, we are inviting you to a public drop-in open house and dedication on Sunday afternoon 
November 10th from 1PM - 4PM with tours and refreshments. The dedication will take place at 2PM. 
Come join the celebration and see what your donations and support have provided for the fire protection 
and EMS services for you and your neighbors. The new tanker which we purchased without doing an 
additional fund-raising appeal will also be on display. 

As you may remember, our financial goal is to raise 1.5 million dollars by the end of 2023. The good 
people, municipalities and businesses within our coverage area have made commitments totaling 
$ 802,373.85. Of that amount, we have already received$ 784,023.85. This means more funds are 

needed to meet our goal. 

If you have given to the campaign financially in any way, we thank you for your generosity. If you 
haven't made a financial donation, as of yet, we ask you to consider making one to support your Fire 
Company and Emergency Medical Services. If you have given and want to make an additional 
contribution, we would greatly appreciate it. Donations may be sent to the address on this letterhead. 

Your Volunteer Fire Company & EMS Services still need more volunteers for many different areas of 
need. If you or a family member would be interested in volunteering, please stop by the new firehouse 
on a Wednesday evening during our weekly training at 6:30 PM, or call the Fire Chief, Keith Waltz at 
717-648-2752 for more information. 

We look forward to seeing you at the open house at 215 S. Carlisle St. New Bloomfield on November 

10th between 1 PM and 4 PM. We also look forward to your continued support for your fire company 
and EMS services that will serve you and our community for years to come. 

 

C!,'lf 
The Rev. George C. Martz, Secretary 
Ways and Means Committee and Building Committee 

New Bloomfield Fire Company is a 501(c)(3) corporation. 

Printing and mailing are sponsored by The New Bloomfield Fireman's Club 


